
Parent Message 
FBHS 
May 4, 2020 – May 10, 2020 

 
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal. 
 
I am calling to keep you informed concerning possible future events and other 
important information: 

• All 10th and 11th grade students who requested a Dual Enrollment FBHS 
English or Math class for next school year and needs to take the PERT to 
qualify: FSCJ has set up remote online testing to replace the PERT, which is 
called the Accuplacer Test.  Follow the directions to complete and submit 
the form to FSCJ to schedule an appointment.  The form is on our website: 
fernandinahigh.com  Email your counselor if you are not sure if you need a 
test score. 

• Seniors and Juniors: Originally, we had postponed the Junior Senior Prom 
and rescheduled it for May 9th in hopes that we might be able to return to 
regular classes.  With the closing of campus for the remainder of the school 
year, and rescheduling of our Graduation ceremony, we are now going to 
reschedule our prom for the same week as graduation with the date being 
Saturday, June 20, 2020, provided we are allowed to on that date and time. 

• We have a lot to celebrate this week.  This week is Teacher Appreciation 
Week with Teacher Appreciation Day being Tuesday, May 5th.  When 
communicating with your teacher online this week be sure to thank them 
for all they do.  They have been remarkable with transitioning to distance 
learning and adjusting to the changes that have occurred caused by the 
Pandemic. 

• Also, don’t forget to celebrate Mother’s Day on Sunday, May 10, one week 
from today.  Be sure to do something special for your Mother. 

• Thank you for continuing to complete your online obligations and logging 
into Focus every day for attendance. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
This same message appears on our website at fernandinahigh.com 
 
Go Pirates! 


